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November is always a busy and stressful month! It is the month of license renewal. I had a 
difficult �me to get the applica�on to download from the internet. A�er numerous atempts I 
was directed to a site where I could print a hard copy. It was filled out and put in the mail. I also 
had to take some online classes to keep me up to date with the Montana registry. I have to say it 
was not a pleasant experience. Most days I either had problems with the internet or I could not 
print or scan because of the internet.  I had to take a couple test over because I would be in the 
middle of one and there would be a flicker and everything would be lost.  
 
On a happier note, the kids stayed busy. They love to do ac�vi�es and we got to celebrate both 
Thanks Given and Ingenuous month. The photos down below will give you an idea of the “hands 
on approach”. The waddlers put the glue on and placed the body pieces where they thought 
they went. With this approach you may see an eye glued to the turkey’s feathers or back. They 
might not have the leters in the right order of their names, but they did a bang-up job.  
 
One picture is of our own Robert Halls daughter. She is deba�ng if she wants to touch the bugs 
or eat them! They are all so bright and intelligent. They knew the insects needed to be put back 
in their bucket, but “I don’t need this tweezer thing. I can just empty the cup into the bucket”. 


